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Monday 12th September 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Following the death of Queen Elizabeth II, Monday 19th September has been 

confirmed as the date for her funeral. This will be a bank holiday enabling 

everyone to pay their respects in their own way. Therefore, our school will be 

closed on this date.  

 

Naturally, the passing of the Queen is something we are talking about in 

school with the children. On Friday, all children took part in an assembly to 

reflect upon the commitment and duty shown by her Majesty over the years, 

and over this next week, we will continue to mark the Queen’s life by 

sensitively answering any questions the children may have as well as being 

there to support any children for whom this topic raises further worries or 

upset. 

 

If parents would like resources to support your conversations at home, please 

take a look at these resources 

https://www.woodhillschool.co.uk/page/?title=Queen+Elizabeth+II&pid=132

&action=saved 

 

 

If you feel your child requires additional emotional support during this time, 

please do speak to the leadership team as we recognise such events affect 

us all in different ways.  

 

Kind regards 

 

Owen Phillips 

 

Headteacher 
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